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Spring has arrived and the snow is 

quickly melting on our playground.  

This is the season when 

students often get wet 

during play periods and 

require additional 

clothing.  In order to save 

families an unnecessary trip to the school in the 

middle of the day it would be beneficial for your 

son/daughter to have a change of clothes to 

keep in their cubby.  Puddles seem to be a 

magnet to young children and even though they 

are often reminded to stay away from them 

they often end up in the middle of each water 

hole.   

Report Cards & Parent Teacher Interviews 

Report cards will go on home on Monday, April 

3rd.  Parent teacher interviews will take place on 

Monday, April 10th from 9:00 am – noon and 

again that evening from 4:00 

pm – 7:00 pm.  Please take 

this important opportunity to 

review your child’s strengths 

and next steps with your 

child’s teacher during this 

time.   

Terrific Tuesdays 

During the month of April all Liverpool Street 

School students will be involved in a multi-age 

enrichment project titled, Terrific Tuesdays.  All 

students were provided with an interest survey 

and the data collected from the surveys 

provided the staff with the information needed 

to decide what activities to offer our students.  

A permission slip was included in the form sent 

home last week which asked students to fill in 

their 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

choice.  Students 

are asked to bring 

in a $5 donation to 

cover the cost of 

each activity.  

Thank you to the 

Liverpool Street School Home & School 

Association for supporting this enrichment 

activity as well.  If you would like to volunteer 

for Terrific Tuesdays please contact a member 

of the administration at 453-5434. 

Popcorn Sale 

We will hold a popcorn sale on 

Thursday, April 20th.  If your 

son/daughter is interested in 

having popcorn for recess on 

April 20th please have them bring in 

a loonie on Wednesday, April 19th.   

Upcoming School Closures 

There will be no classes for students on 

Monday, April 10th as staff will be conducting 

parent teacher interviews in the morning and 

the evening.  They will be participating in 

Professional Learning in the afternoon.  

Schools will be closed on Friday, April 14th for 

Good Friday and again on Monday, April 17th 
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for Easter Monday.  Classes will resume for 

students on Tuesday, April 18th.   

Staff is also involved in Professional Learning on 

Friday, April 28th – there are no classes for 

students on this date as well.   

Field Trip 

The grade two students 

will be travelling to the 

Fredericton Solid Waste 

Commission on 

Wednesday, April 24th.  

You will receive 

additional information 

from your child’s teacher in the near future.   

 

Drama Presentation 

The Liverpool Street School GLEE 

CLUB is busy preparing for the 

drama presentation, The 

Lion King.  Many 

students are involved 

in speaking parts, singing 

parts as well as set preparation.  Thank you to 

Mrs. O’Leary and Mrs. Penney for all of their 

hard work on the show.  More information on 

date and time of the show will come home in 

the May newsletter.   

Crazy Hair Day 

The students in grade five 

are busy raising money 

for their Year-End Trip.  

On Friday, April 21st we 

will be holding a Crazy 

Hair Day.  Any students 

who would like to be 

creative and come to 

school with crazy hair can do so for $1.  All 

proceeds will support the grade 5s.   

 

 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

April 3rd – Report Cards go home 

today!  

April 4th – Terrific Tuesdays 

Enrichment begins  

April 10th – Parent Teacher 

Interviews 9:00 am – noon AND 4:00 

pm – 7 pm  

April 11th – Terrific Tuesdays 

April 14th – Schools closed for Good 

Friday  

April 17th – School Closed: Easter 

Monday  

April 18th – Terrific Tuesdays 

April 19th – bring your $1 for 

popcorn  

April 20th – Popcorn Sale  

April 21st – Crazy Hair Day $1 

April 25th – Terrific Tuesdays  

April 25th – Earth Rangers 

Presentation for grades 2-3  

April 26th – Grade 2 Field Trip to the 

Fredericton Solid Waste Commission  

April 28th – PL Day for ASD-W staff 

no classes for students  

 

 


